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MEMORANDUM 
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To: Regional Directors 
Minister of Basic, Higher, and Technical Education, BARMM 
Schools Division Superintendents 
Regional and Division Sports Officers 

 
Subject: DATA GATHERING ON SCHOOL SPORTS COACHES FOR THE 

SCHOOL SPORTS INFORMATION MANAGEMENT SYSTEM  
 

 
 The Office of the Undersecretary for Administration (OUA), through the Bureau 
of Learner Support Services–School Sports Division (BLSS–SSD), issued Memorandum 
No. 16-0320-0679 dated February 28, 2020 entitled Data Gathering on School Sports 
Facilities for the School Sports Information Management System that primarily aims at 
identifying sports facilities present in all public schools nationwide. 
 

In relation to this, the BLSS–SSD shall conduct its second phase of data 
gathering that will focus on identifying the designated sports coaches in all public 
elementary and secondary schools nationwide. This will help:  

1. establish a database of profiles of school-based coaches nationwide; 
2. determine the training and competency needs of coaches that will enhance 

their skills; and 
3. identify the supplies that may be included in the proposed coaches’ kit such 

as gear/uniform and equipment. 
 
All school sports coaches are instructed to accomplish the survey form at 

bit.ly/SSIMSCoaches (case sensitive) on or before 30 April 2020.  The Division 
Sports Officers (DSOs), for their part, are requested to ensure that all school sports 
coaches under their jurisdiction have complied. 

 
For questions and concerns, kindly contact BLSS–SSD at landline number (02) 

8632-0260 or email address blss.ssd@deped.gov.ph.  
 
For immediate and appropriate action. 
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